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To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Re: Submission - I support the City’s submission to IPART that it should not be amalgamated: 
 
Good Evening 
 
For the record;  
• I support the City’s submission to IPART that it should not be amalgamated. 
• I don't want a mega council.. 
• The City of Sydney is Fit for the Future and should not be amalgamated with neighbouring councils. 
• The plans for our City's future will be disrupted enormously if amalgamations takes place. 
Thank you for acknowleding my submission. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Zena Vaassen 
zena888@gmail.com 
16 Pyrmont Street, Pyrmont 2009 NSW 
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